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JOHN A.D. VELLONE
direct tel.: (416) 367-6730
direct fax: (416) 361-2758 

e-mail: jvellone@blgcanada.com
February 2, 2010

Delivered by RESS and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2700
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Burlington Hydro 2010 EDR Application
EB-2009-0259

We are counsel to Burlington Hydro Inc. (“Burlington Hydro”) in the above captioned 
matter.  Enclosed with this letter you will find Burlington Hydro’s reply submission of 
today’s date in respect of its 2010 rebasing application.  Burlington Hydro notes that, in 
conjunction with SEC’s filing extension, it was granted a one-day extension to the 
timeline imposed under Procedural Order No. 2 to file its reply.  Two signed paper copies 
will follow by courier.

Yours truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original Signed by John A.D. Vellone

John A.D. Vellone

Encl.

copy to:
Michael Kysley and Anne Rampado, Burlington Hydro Inc.
Bruce Bacon, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP
Board Staff and Intervenors of Record
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Borden Ladner Gervais LLP
Lawyers • Patent & Trade-mark Agents

Scotia Plaza, 40 King Street West
Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5H 3Y4

tel.: (416) 367-6000 fax: (416) 367-6749
www.blgcanada.com


